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ABOR Leadership Calls on AZ Congressional Delegation for Quick Engagement to  
Mitigate Damage of COVID-19 to Arizona’s Public Universities 

 
(Phoenix, Ariz.) - In letters to Arizona’s congressional delegation, Arizona Board of Regents leadership urges 
the federal government for “quick engagement” to mitigate and remedy the impact and damage of COVID-19 
to Arizona’s public universities. 
 
Board Chair Larry E. Penley and Executive Director John Arnold issued the letters that called on Arizona’s 
congressional leaders to prioritize substantial financial support for public institutions of higher learning. The 
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